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19
th
 January, 2016 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Over the last few months a lot of work has taken place to set up a new website for Bramingham. 
 
We hope you like it and will find it useful.  We will continue to improve it further and welcome your 
suggestions.  Please contact Michelle Bithrey via our office email. We would like it to contain images of our children 
taking part in the many activities they do but we want to make sure you are happy having their photos on the 
website.  Of course we would never put a name to an image.  Our aim is also to provide a better insight into what your 
children do whilst on school trips outside of school.  We will be setting up areas that will be password protected and 
only the parents of the class will have a password to view the children.  For example - Year 5 go to Kew 
Gardens.  Whilst they are there they take part in a group activity.  We will be able to video that activity, send the link to 
the website, select a password, share that password with Year 5’s parents via a text and then only Year 5 parents can 
watch their children taking part on the trip.  This would then be removed after a short period of time. 
 
I am aware that some of you may not want your children to be viewed by anybody else at all, even in the same class 
and we would want to follow your wishes.  Please complete the form below if it applies to you and return it to the class 
teacher who will pass it on to Mrs Bithrey. 
 
Hopefully you will have received the text sent at the weekend.  If you have managed to find the clues and have 
worked out what word they spell please drop us an email.  The successful people will have their names entered into a 
draw and a small prize will be given to the one picked out.  This will take place next Monday. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
 
Sharon Flowers 
Headteacher 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------------------------- 

Bramingham’s Website - Photographs 
 
I would prefer my child NOT to be part of any photographs where they can be identified from the image. 

Please tick the box            □ 

I would prefer my child NOT to be part of any photographs where they can be identified from the image, however, I am 
happy for them to appear on a password protected area. 

Please tick the box            □ 

Name of Child: 
 
Class: 

Signed:         Parent/Guardian  
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